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Our family is an active recreational user of the Willamette River and strongly support 

Senate Bill 301. Pleasure boats have been unfairly targeted because of unused 

ballast weight and this targets and prohibits us from tubing and wake boarding 

responsibly on the river. Please support all responsible boaters on the Willamette not 

just fishing boats!  

Respectfully,  

Susan Morse 


